
Monday 12th May—Thursday 

15th May 

Y6 SAT’s week  

Monday 19th May 

Y3 Ribchester Roman Museum Trip 

Tuesday 20th May 

Y2 Trust Music Experience  

Wednesday 21st May 

LTT Sporting event  

Y6 PGL residential meeting 5pm  

Thursday 22nd May 

New reception parent and carer 

meeting in hall at 515pm  

Friday 23rd May 

School closes 315pm for half term 

Monday 9th June 

School reopens at 845am  

Monday 9th June—Friday 13th 

June 

Y1 Phonics Screening Check 

Y4 Multiplication Check 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Children enjoyed a lovely picnic outside for our VE Day Cele-

brations last week and our Y4 children thoroughly enjoyed 

their watersports trip as part of their Trust Experience.  

The weather forecast for the week is warm and sunny. Please 

ensure that your child brings a water bottle to school each 

day. They will have access throughout the day to refill their 

water bottle. Children will also need to have suncream ap-

plied before they attend school and to bring with them a suit-

able sun hat.  

Many of our children do not have a PE kit in school, please 

can you ensure that your child has a PE kit in school. As al-

ways, if you require any support with this, please contact the 

school office. 

Rehearsals are underway for our upcoming Dance Festival. More information about tickets sales and 

details of the event will be sent out before half term. Please make note of the date for your diary. 

Our Dance Festival will be on Tuesday 24th June 2025 at Robin Park Sports and Tennis Centre.  

Our Y6 PGL residential is coming up on Monday 16th—Wednesday 18th June. We will be holding a 

parent and carer meeting in the Y6 classroom on Wednesday 21st May at 5pm to discuss what the 

children need to bring with them. If you are unable to attend, following the meeting we will send out 

the powerpoint and a letter detailing what your child needs to take with them.  

On Thursday 22nd May, we look forward to welcoming our new reception children and their families 

to our school. Mr A Houghton, our new headteacher in September will also be joining us so that he 

can meet our new children and their families before September.  

This week, our Y6 children will be taking part in their statutory assessments.  All our Y6 children are 

invited into school at 815am for a delicious breakfast each 

day. A huge thank you to all our staff for their hard work and 

dedication in supporting our Y6 children. 

Please see the flyer for a special lunch this week.  

As always, please let us know if you require any support or 

guidance. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Kind regards 

Mrs Burger  

May 12th 2025 

Reception 95% 

Year 1 89% 

Year 2 93% 

Year 3 88% 

Year 4 98% 

Year 5 89% 

Year 6 97% 

Whole School 93% 
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